
Hi Amanda,
 
I have read your rebuttal and I am quite concerned about some of the statements 
made around bullying and harassing behavior from your supervisor, Darrel.  AS you 
can appreciate these kinds of instances take time to look into and I need to ensure 
that all parties involved are meeting the requirements of respectful workplace. For 
this reason I feel that it is best that you transfer to another home. This may or may 
not change depending on the outcome of my inquires. I realize that this is a 
change for you and will offer you a choice of which home you would like to transfer 
to. Please let me know by Monday September 13, 2021 as I understand your first 
shift will be on Tuesday.
 
Thanks
 
Lesley Gosselin
Director Group Care Treatment Program
Knowles Centre

  
   

   


